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Mr. James G. Keppler

Regional Director, Region III

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
/99 Roosevelt Road

Glen Fllyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

osed is a partial response for Davis-Besse Nuclear Power
]

St

to IE Bulletin No. 79-01B. Items l, 3 and 5 of your January 14, 1980 (Log
No. 1-297) request are completed with a partial response to Item 2. The

4 remainder of Item 2 and a response to Item 4 is currently scheduled
August 15, 1980.

ation, Unit 1

for

. Very truly yours,

A7 o —

cc: Luis Reyes, w/o

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ,w/a

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
vision of Reactor Operations Inspection

Washington, D. C. 20555

THE TOLEDO EDISON COMPANY EDISON PLAZA 300 MADISON AVENUE 10
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SUBMITTAL IN PARTIAL RESPONSE
TO 1E BULLETIN 79-01B
FOR THE
DAVIS-BESSE NUCLEAR POWER STATION
UNIT 1
FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE NPF-3

This response is filed in accordance with 10CFR50.54(f). This
letter provides information relating to the environmental quali-

fication of Class IE equipment at the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power
Station, Unit 1.
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Vice President, Nuclear

Sworn to and subscribed before me this third day of April, 1980.

LINDA L. COSTLLL
Notary Public — State of 0o
My Commission [xpires Feb. 9, 1982

My,

Vig, [ 0 ’sw



